
 
 

 
 
 

BNATP Monthly Update 
June 2022 

 
1. Please do not send emails to both the ross.carey-walden@illinois.gov and the 

dph.bnatp@illinois.gov addresses.  I monitor both inboxes! 
 

2. Please include your program number on all emails! 
 

3. Instructors will no longer be assigned to individual program codes.  Once an 
instructor is approved and an approval letter is received, you only need to ensure 
that the instructor’s code is also included on all master schedules.  You will no 
longer need to request lists of instructors specific to your BNATP.   

 
 
 

Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Training and Technical Support 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
ross.carey-walden@illinois.gov 


